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The City of Muncie has fully cooperated and intends to continue to fully cooperate
with the FBI investigation. The City of Muncie became aware of law enforcement
activity being conducted at one of the Muncie Sanitary District’s locations today
through media reports. The City of Muncie has not been made aware of the
reasons for the law enforcement activity at this time. Media requests for comments
should be directed to the Muncie Sanitary District.
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